
Join the Jewish Community for lighting the first candle this Sunday 

 
This year the first night of Chanukah will fall on Christmas day, this Sunday, but the Temple Beth Israel 

invites all of the Jewish faith to join the community in a traditional Chanukah celebration. The lighting of 

the first candle and sharing some homemade potato latkes afterwards will take place at the synagogue on 

Lacle Boulevard at 7:00, Rabbi Marcelo Bater presiding.  

This is always a wonderful event for all the family, and the Jewish community of Aruba hopes to share this 

joyous occasion with their island visitors. 


